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Subject:   Request for Info - File #0659-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This is not to test signal jamming. This is a test to see if using UWB is a way around signal jammers. We
will not be using any signal jammers during this experimental process. This is in line with the test DARPA
is currently doing for HERMES.
http://www.militaryaerospace.com/articles/2014/07/darpa-hermes-solicitation.html


